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PRESS RELEASE     PRESS RELEASE     PRESS RELEASE 
 

Greenbelt’s ‘Shop With A Cop’ Event To Take Place December 10th 
 

The Greenbelt Fraternal Order of Police is proud to announce that their annual “Shop 

with a Cop” will take place Saturday December 10
th

 at the Target Store located in Beltway 

Plaza.  

 

This program partners needy children from the community with Greenbelt Police 

Officers allowing the children to purchase Christmas presents for themselves as well as 

family members. Each child is allotted a budget of $150 and is accompanied by Greenbelt 

Police Officers and department volunteers to make their purchases. The children are then 

brought back to a “present wrapping” party where they can enjoy lunch while they wrap 

their gifts. The children are selected to participate through nominations by their 

elementary school.  

 

This will be our 10
th

 year conducting “Shop with a cop” and to date have been able to 

assist over 180 children with the program.   

 

The program is funded through corporate sponsorship and community donations. 

Donations to fund this program are accepted by mailing them to; Greenbelt FOP PO Box 

94 Greenbelt Md. 20768 or dropping them by the Police Station in an envelope marked 

Greenbelt FOP/Shop with a Cop. For further information, feel free to contact Scott Kaiser 

at 301-474-7200 or at Skaiser@greenbeltmd.gov.  
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